

Dear Parents,

I would like to take introduce myself.

this opportunity to My name is Tyra

King and I will be your child's teacher this year. I live in Anderson with my family. My husband Scott and I have been married for 25 years We have two teenage sons who also attend ACS.

I graduated college from Anderson University with a degree in Human Resources. And I have spent the last several years substituting for Anderson School District 5 preschool classes and then of course this will be my fourth year working in the K3 classroom at ACS and my sixth year teaching.

K3 is an exciting time in your child's life. It is also a year of big adjustment, especially at first. Your child will be learning listening skills, social skills, responsibility and creativity. We will also getting familiar with shapes, colors, numbers, letters and sounds. However, the most important thing we will be learning this year is about God and His love for each of us!

Again, I am really excited about this school year and am looking forward to getting to know you and your child. If at any time you need to reach me during the day you are welcome to call the Preschool building at 864-225-4693. You can also email me at Tyraking@andersonchristian.net.

Love in Christ,

Tyra King (Lead Teacher)